
 TES Game Club 
 With Mrs.Clark 

 Hello TES Families! 
 I am starting a lunch group called “Game Club” that will be offered Tuesdays and 
 Thursdays, during your child’s scheduled lunch-recess time. In lieu of playing on the 
 playground for the first 20 minutes of lunch-recess, students will have an 
 opportunity to spend their free time playing games, in a small group setting. 
 Students will then rejoin their classmates at the lunch tables, to finish their lunch. 
 In order to keep group sizes small, I will work with your child’s teacher on 
 scheduling a day(s) to attend. 
 The Power of Play! 
 More than just a chance to have fun, playing games can help enrich a child’s social 
 development in so many important ways! During Game Club, students will work on 
 developing a number of social skills, such as: self-control, taking turns, problem 
 solving,conversational skills, dealing with conflict, perspective taking, social 
 awareness, and of course, making new friends! The goal of Game Club is to connect 
 peers, in a safe and welcoming environment💚 

 If you have any questions about Game Club or counseling related services, please 
 feel free to contact me at  sclark@templetonusd.org. 

 “Enter into children’s play and you will find the place where their 
 minds, hearts, and souls meet.”-Virginia Axline 


